
   

 

 

 

 
 

ADDENDUM 
Via E-Mail 

DATE: July 25, 2022 
 

 
Subject:  RFQ for Contract 22-C-00038; Union Station Improvements Design-Build 
 
Submitters on the above referenced Request For Qualifications (RFQ) are hereby notified that the 
following addendum is made to the RFQ.   
 
Item 1: The Pre-Submission Conference has been CANCELLED for COVID concerns. 
 
All other provisions of the RFQ not in conflict with this Addendum shall remain in full force and effect.   
Questions are to be e-mailed to Jim.Greiner@tampagov.net . 
 
 

 

Jim Greiner 
Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 

Contract Administration 
Michael W. Chucran, Director 

306 East Jackson Street, 4N 
Tampa, FL  33602 

 
Office (813) 274-8116 

Fax: (813) 274-7368 
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